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 M Putica COMMNT2015/7255/P 12/02/2016  11:19:06 Dear Kate,

Further to our recent comments we are very disappointed that applicat has not revised drawings to 

reduce size od proposed extansion.

I requested him personally to reduce depth and height to match existing extension and line up with our 

recently approved built extension and conservatory,

We at 115a and 115 Priory Rd object to proposal as its not in keeping with architectural character and 

buildings locally in this conservation area,It doesnot comly with councils design guide,

Its oversized in height and depth and must be revised, It will have adverse   effect to our property and 

neighbours,

Ther is no reason what soever to prpose such a ladge extension as size of existing extension is large 

enough and taken all space allowe by planning law.

Please keep us posted

regards

Mr & Mrs M Putica
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